
I write in support of HB 2938.  There are very few sensible reasons to discriminate in the hire/fire world of business due to age.  The 
positives are evident in ability, knowledge, and instilled drive to be a great employee.  The "new" middle age is 55, thanks to medical 
advances.  The business world needs to adapt and profit from those real improvements.  


